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Notice Concerning Impact of East Japan Great Earthquake (Notice No. 2) 
 
 

We would like to express our sincerest condolences for those suffering as a result of the recent East Japan Great 
Earthquake and our hopes for the earliest possible recovery of the affected regions.  
A report on the impact of the disaster upon the Milbon Group was provided on March 14, 2011. The following 
report provides an update on the subsequent situation. 

 
Details 

 
1. Status of Workplaces 

Sales activities at the Sendai Office were restarted on April 18, 2011. We plan to restart office work at the 
Sendai Office on May 16, 2011.  

 
2. Impact on Results 

We are continuing to investigate the potential impact of the disaster on the company’s results, and will 
provide prompt notice in the event that a major impact is expected. 

 
3. Support for Regions Affected by East Japan Great Earthquake 
As reported on March 18, 2011, Milbon made a total donation of 10 million yen to the donation offices of 
local authorities in regions suffering particularly severe damage. An additional 2,018,200 yen collected in 
employee's personal donations was provided to the Japanese Red Cross Society on April 5, 2011. 
 


